
Upcoming works

Following our Principal Contractors Global and Balfour Beatty successfully 
mobilising to site in June 2023, construction works officially commenced in 
July 2023.

Works to date have seen the diversion of the existing storm drain around 
the site, stripping of the topsoil (as depicted in the above photograph) and 
breaking out of rock completed. The works currently ongoing are formation 
of the platform and its drainage.

The platform ground works will be 
complete in January 2024,this will 
include the drainage works and 
installation of the gabion basket wall.

Following on from this will be 
installation of concrete bases for 
the outdoor electrical plant. 

Progress on site

Festive period

SSEN’s Transmission’s 132kV transformer replacement 
project adjacent to Lochay Power Station involves the 
construction of a new substation compound, including 
building to house indoor equipment.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and 
with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant 
of signage or direction around the construction works 
and do not enter our working areas.

The project has a dedicated 
website, please scan the 

above QR code to be taken 
to the project website or 
use the following URL:

tinyurl.com/yr8w7vzn

Louise Anderson
Lead Community Liaison Manager
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

Site closure dates for the festive period will be:

Although the site will be closed for all 
construction workers during this period, 
security will remain in place.

22 December 2023 – 5 January 2024

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Email: louise.anderson@sse.com
T: 01738 341 975
M: +44 (0) 7384 454 233
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